
 
Temporary Suspension of Hot Water Supply in the LG3 and LG4 

Changing Rooms 

 

Dear Users, 

 

Please be advised that CMO team will carry out hot water pipeline relocation work at the LG3 plant 

room on Saturday, 21 June, from 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM. During this period, the hot water supply to 

the LG3 and LG4 changing rooms will be temporarily suspended.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Sports Development 

Dean of Students’ Office 

17 June 2025 


